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January 22, 2025 

 

Bulletin #11-25 
 

Clerk Transfer Testing 
 

 

For those individuals who will be unable to appear as cited as on  February 25, 2025 

and February 26, 2025 for the ARRO Cognitive Test or the CRT Keyboard Skill 

Test, you may take a make-up test by walking in as follows: 

 

       March 4th  

• 8:00am – 10:00am and 1:00pm – 3:00pm, any testing required 

  

       March 5th  

• 8:00am – 10:00am and 1:00pm – 3:00pm, any testing required 

  

YOU DO NOT NEED A RESERVATION TO APPEAR AT THE WALK-IN 

 

Failure to pass the ARRO Cognitive Test or the CRT Keyboard Skill Test will deem 

you ineligible for the current clerk transfer process.  Additionally, you will be 

unable to test for a period of 120 days. 

 

 

 
Fraternally, 

 

 

Gary Herrera    Mario Medina    Gabe Zuniga 

President    Vice President            Secretary/Treasurer 

 


